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Dr. Walter Capps Jan. 28, 1985
University of California

Dept. of Religious Studies

Santa Barbara, CA. 93106

Dear Walter:

I want to thank you for taking the time to
write me a letter of recommendation for law
school. I'd also like to take this oppor-
tunity to thank you for your kind words,

. helpful advise and inspirational classes.
Years from now when my college experience
has faded into vagueness your endless
positive energy will remain in my memory
helping to keep me focused, inspired, pro-
ductive and ever growing.

)

Thanks again
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